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In light of these concerns, I respectfully request that the AEC reconsider the decision to abolish the federal 
electoral seat of Higgins. Maintaining the current electoral structure is crucial for ensuring that the 
residents of Higgins continue to have a strong, distinct voice in federal politics, one that is attuned to our 
unique identity, history, and needs. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Simon Kroger 
 

Malvern East 
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